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         14 February 2014 
Sir / Madam, 
 
 
Draft Hyde Farm Conservation Area Character Appraisal  
 
Hyde Farm is a conservation area in order because its special architectural or historic interest.  I 
am writing to inform you that the Council is seeking views on its new draft Character Appraisal for 
the area.   
 
Appraisals are undertaken so that we can properly understand what makes the area special in 
order to ensure we manage the conservation area effectively.  Property owners, building 
managers and their agents will be able to use the document when they are formulating proposals 
affecting the conservation area and the document will also help inform planning decisions.   
 
I enclose a copy of the draft document for your information. 
 

 The consultation runs from 17 February – 15 March 2014 

 Responses can be e-mailed to planningconservation@lambeth.gov.uk ; or made in writing 
to the address at the bottom of this letter. 

 If you have any questions please e-mail or call the conservation officers on 02079261000. 
 
All responses will be considered in detail and used to inform the final version of the document.  
When the appraisal is complete we will begin work on a new guidance document for the area. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Doug Black 

Team Leader (Conservation & Urban Design) 

 

Address: Phoenix House, 10 Wandsworth Road, LONDON, SW8 2LL 
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